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Tracy Community Connections Center   

Tracy CCC is excited to announce the 
addition of Jim Osborne to our team 

as interim Executive Director!  Jim 
comes to us with 30 years of service 
in the U.S. Navy, a number of years 
with Stockton P.D. and he has also 

been an educator at ITT Tech in   
Lathrop 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With his outstanding management 
and organizational skills, Jim is     

already making great headway in 
providing direction for the organiza-

tion, engaging new donors and     
expanding services to the community 
that we serve. Welcome Aboard, Jim! 
 

It is the mission of  
Tracy Community Connections 

Center, Inc. to provide services, 
resources and referrals for the 

homeless and those at-risk 
to assist them to  

regain independence 
with dignity. 

Outcomes January thru June 2020 

A big “Thank You!” and “Congratulations!” to our Volunteers of the Month! 

Karen Moore (June) Nate Arbuckle (July) 

 

Maureen and Natalie Lum (August) 

Tracy CCC wouldn’t be able to provide nearly as many services to our clientele without the 
help of our dedicated Volunteers.  Their talent and commitment to our organization is    
deeply appreciated.  If YOU would like to learn about volunteering with Tracy CCC, call 

209.834.5966 or email Volunteer@TracyCCC.org! 


